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Dear parents and carers,

We have the great news that all children will be returning to school on Monday 8" March 2021.
We are all very excited to see the children again in school. This is brilliant news and the staff are
excited about teaching their classes again in person.

All children are expected to return to school on Monday 8" March. When school opens fully on
that day, we still have to operate social distancing and this will be in place throughout the school
day. We will have all the information about returning to school in relation to the new guidelines
on the school website by Wednesday 3" March. These arrangements are very similar to how we
organized the school when we came back in September. The information will update families on
the new guide lines and on the expectations for parents. These changes are essential so that as a
school we promote the safety of the children, parents and staff at all times. The planning for this
process is detailed and thorough so | can assure you that school will do everything we can to
minimise risk for everyone.

One change is that all adults and any young people over the age of 11 will be required to wear a
mask on school premises, including the playground. Please also remember to use the one-way
system and to maintain social distancing on the playground.

Please see the website once all the information has been posted and we will indicate this through
the texting service and on our Facebook page and Twitter feed.

Please ensure your child brings with them all school resources and any text books, reading books
or workbooks that have been sent home during lockdown as they will be needed to complete
work in school. Please ensure you return any laptops that have been lent to you. These must be
returned direct to the school office so that they can be signed in.

On Monday 8" March, the school doors will open at 8.35am as usual and the children will enter

school by their usual door. At the end of the day EYFS and KS1 children need to be collected at
3.00pm and KS2 children need to be collected at 3.10pm.

Together we care, believe, learn and achieve.



